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August 24, 2018 

 

UA Campus Health Service 

1224 E. Lowell Street 

PO Box 210095 

MAIN CAMPUS 

 

Dear Friends at UA Campus Health Service: 

 

On behalf of the University of Arizona (UA) Mel and Enid Zuckerman College of Public 

Health I am delighted to congratulate you on your 100th anniversary!  This significant 

accomplishment is no doubt due to your hard work, and it is a testament to your 

dedication and commitment to excellence. 

 

This tremendous milestone is a true indication of your success and constant hard work.  

Your 100 years of service is truly impressive and an example of others to follow.  Our 

college will always continue to be a supporter of services that promote health, wellness 

and safety on the UA campus.  The University is a better place, and we are honored to 

have such an outstanding organization in our campus community. 

 

UA Campus Health Service has made an amazing impact at the UA, and it will continue to 

help our students stay healthy.  Thank you for your wonderful service, and once again 

congratulations on this amazing milestone! 

 

Best regards, 

 
Iman Hakim, MD, PhD, MPH 

Dean and Professor 

Mel and Enid Zuckerman Endowed Chair in Public Health 

 

 

 

 

 

 


